
February 17, 2020 

City of Fort Lauderdale 

REF: MWI and FPI Sole Source 

ATT: Kevin Scott 

MWI Corporation was started in 1926 in Deerfield Beach FL and FPI Pumps 
started in 1937 in Pompano Beach FL. MWI purchased FPI in November of 
2019. Both company’s products have been designed, engineered specific and 
manufactured for customers and their engineering support.  
Both companies are now under MWI Corporation. 
MWI Corporation a custom engineered and fabricator of pumping equipment is a 
sole source product. MWI Corporation is a manufacturing company that provides 
sales, rentals, and service for these pumps. We are the Sole Source for parts 
and service for these pumps. MWI Corporation and FPI technical specifications 
for your 30” Stainless Steel Vertical axial flow pumps are proprietary. Our design 
of the shaft and bearing arrangement and certified impeller, all in conjunction, are 
a proprietary product of MWI Corporation. Consequently, MWI Corporation is the 
only entity capable of properly restoring the MWI Couch pumps back to the OEM 
specification. Furthermore, your source (directly from the factory) is the only 
avenue of purchase because of exclusive distribution and marketing rights. 

Sincerely, 

Bill Miller 
Repair Replacement Specialist 
MWI Corporation 

Ph 772 770 0002 
Fax 772 770 1096  
Cell 954-682-2062 

CAM #20-0358 
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